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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 9:19 AM
To: 'Nick Patz'
Subject: RE: Conditional Approval

Nick, 
Thanks for the note.  In regards to the analytical suite, I did forget to remove the chlorinated VOCs, PCBs and creosote from the 
list based on the lab analytical reports conducted on the well water and well free phase.  That leaves metals and SVOCs, and the 
fuel VOCs and TPHg, TPHd, TPHss, TPHo.  You can use this email to document this change.  Keep me posted as to the status 
of work at the site, especially the sonic rig.  (really, WDC closed its doors??) Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nick Patz [mailto:nick.patz@adanta-inc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 5:45 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Conditional Approval 
 
 
Mark, 
I just wanted to thank you for how quickly you did this work. I will make sure that everyone involved understands what a 
difficult and time consuming process this must have been, and how lucky we are to be able to get something like this approved 
this quickly. 
 
Best Regards 
Nick Patz 


